
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, December 20, 2005 
 
Darin Checchia 
Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro Ltd. 
126 Business Park Drive 
Utica, New York 13502 
 
 
Dear Darin, 
 
My family and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your team of 
professionals for your outstanding effort and kind support with the loss of our home. 
 
We truly appreciate and value the considerable time you gave us. It was always a 
pleasure talking with you and with each conversation we felt confident that we were in 
good hands. 
 
We have moved back into our new home and could not be happier with the way things 
turned out. Our only regret was trusting in our insurance company and not bringing in 
your firm sooner. 
 
We’ll be sure to recommend you to anyone in need of such assistance. Keep up the great 
work and take care! 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
 
John & Colleen Holmes 
Shannon, Dylan & Cooper 
 
 
 


